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From: philip kaplan <pkpln@yahoo.com>
To: Michael Laham <mlandel2012@aol.com>

Subject: Re:
Date: Thu, Nov 13, 2014 4:18 pm

appreciate your candor but your dispute has no bearing on our relationship with you all
no reason for concern

On 13 2014 בנוב, at 13:22, Michael Laham <mlandel2012@aol.com> wrote:

To Doctor Phillip Kaplan:

Regarding Doctor Omri Nabriski

He did an excellent job re-inserting the Composite filling into my tooth!  I have absolutely no pain
or discomfort or temperature sensitivity biting down on it while chewing food or otherwise and my bite is
even. 

That being the case, we (my spouse and I) want very much to become patients of your office for all
manner of dental services such as teeth cleanings, gum scaling, periodic bite-wing x-rays, fillings,etc., as
we are planning to make Aliyah.

Here is the thing. We are in a credit dispute with the other “bad” dentist who also works in Tel Aviv as
you do. So we had to report to our Visa card company that we paid for Doctor Omri Nabriski's services
after we saw the other dentist in order to prove that he rendered us disservices so that we can hopefully
get a refund from him for NOT rendering us services.

Now he knows who you are. So being that you have to work as a dentist in the dental community of Tel
Aviv, you probably are not going to want to have us as your patients, anymore.

So unless we hear from you otherwise, or hear from you at all, I guess we will have to look for another
dentist. 

Most Sincerely Yours,

Elana and Michael Laham
e-mail:  mlandel2012@aol.com  
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